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411 Brixton Avcnuc,
Ste Iﬂm}}ert’ TaQs
24 October, 1963

Dear Mr, Mswlean,

Thank you for your letter of Oectober 3, and for the reports,
The AAVSO has a good chart of the lova licrculls area showlng stars
down to 12th magnitude, and enclosed 1ls a qhiek tracing I made of
it.

I have not seen the nova for a few weeks nows I £ind I spend
more time on paper-work then actuel observing! The nova is still
fading gradually and haen't taken a steep decline for a short time
as would be expected,

Best regards, and good obs rving,

Jim Low
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